
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/19/2021 6:34:44 PM

First name: Tom

Last name: Sullivan

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: [External Email]Comments on Rangeland Management Directives #ORMS-2514

 

[External Email] 

If this message comes from an unexpected sender or references a vague/unexpected topic; 

Use caution before clicking links or opening attachments.

Please send any concerns or suspicious messages to: Spam.Abuse@usda.gov 

Ms. Black, 

 

I believe the Rangeland Management Directives have the potential to drastically affect millions of acres of public

land, including Wilderness, where livestock grazing is fundamentally at odds with the mandate of the Wilderness

Act.

 

Livestock grazing on National Forests, including millions of acres of Wilderness, vastly degrades our public lands.

Impacts from grazing need to be fully examined and addressed through a transparent, public process that

complies with federal laws, including the National Environmental Policy Act.

 

The recovery of imperiled or threatened species needs to be prioritized on National Forests and livestock grazing

managed so as not to jeopardize species' recovery. 

 

The Forest Service must do the right thing for Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by dropping its

proposed Rangeland Management Directives. 

 

Thank you,

 

Tom Sullivan

Oak Grove, MN

 


